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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding the designation of 125-127 Dunlop Street East. Mr.
Wierzba suggested hiring a consultant to prepare a Statement of Cultural Heritage Value so that it could be
published as part of the Notice of Intent to Designate. The Committee provided their feedback to Mr. Wierzba
and received a response.

The Committee approved the expenditure of funds from the Heritage Barrie Committee cost centre 1026
640500 up to $2500.00 to hire a consultant to prepare a Statement of Cultural Heritage Value for the property
located at 125-127 Dunlop Street East.
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